ROY DEN HOLLANDER

Business and Law Consultant

545 East 14th Street, Suite 10D

New York, NY  10009

Tel. & Fax: (212) 995-5201

Mobile 917 687 0652

rdhh@erols.com
August 5, 2001

US Senator Charles E. Schumer

757 Third Avenue, Room 17-02

New York, NY 10017

Dear Senator Schumer:

Over four months ago, I provided the Investigation Division of the New York City Immigration and Naturalization Office evidence of a Russian national, Alina A. Shipilina, who fraudulently obtained an immigration visa to the United States and is currently living in New York City and working as part of Russia’s international sex industry.  As best as I can tell, the INS has done nothing concerning this case.  I have tried to contact the investigator handling the matter, Eugene Kazenko at 212 264 5400, a number of times.  Unfortunately, Mr. Kazenko does not return my telephone calls.  Perhaps your office could elicit a response from Mr. Kazenko.

I have enclosed a copy of the materials originally provided to Mr. Kazenko, which includes evidence that Ms. Shipilina has also been evading US taxes since July of last year on approximately $15,000 in cash she makes a month as a lap dancer and prostitute at Flash Dancers on Broadway and 52nd Street.

Ms. Shipilina is my wife and I have instituted annulment proceedings against her in the New York Supreme Court, First Department.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely yours,

Roy Den Hollander

